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Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

 

26th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are already in our fourth week at school, and I am extremely proud of all the children who 

have settled into school life. This is an incredible achievement as many of our children came 

without knowing any of their classmates or staff. Each week the school grows with new pupils, 

which we are delighted to welcome into our school family. 

 

Uniform 

 

I would like to politely remind parents that we have a compulsory school uniform policy. We 

encourage our children to wear uniform because it creates a sense of belonging and promotes 

the ethos of the school. Uniform with the school logo can be purchased from mapac - details 

available on the school website. Please note, there is no expectation that parents are required to 

purchase uniform with a logo. We are happy for children to wear a plain red sweatshirt or 

cardigan, with a white polo-shirt and either grey trousers or skirt/ pinafore in Years one to six. In 

Nursery and Reception, children should be wearing the same white polo shirt and red jumpers or 

cardigan with grey jogging shorts or bottoms. Please can you ensure that uniform is clearly 

labelled with your child’s name. Any discarded uniform unlabelled will be kept for two weeks in 

the school office and then placed into the pre-loved uniform collection to be resold. Please 

inform class teachers at the earliest opportunity, should your child misplace or lose their uniform 

and we will endeavour to find the item and return to you accordingly. 

 

Jewellery 

 

Jewellery should not be worn to school, as this presents a health and safety risk during the school 

day. As such, we request that children do not wear jewellery, unless there is a medical reason. 

Children may only wear stud earrings; however, these will need to be removed prior to your child 

being allowed to take part in PE. Staff are no longer allowed to help children remove or insert 

earrings, nor are they allowed to have children participate in PE with tape over their earrings. 

We would request that if pupils were to have their ears pierced, then this be undertaken during 

the first week of the Summer Holidays, so that they can remove their earrings on return to school. 

Children learning to tell the time are permitted to wear an analogue watch, however apple 

watches or similar digital devices are not allowed in school.  

 

School Photographs 

 

On Wednesday, we have a school photographer coming in to take individual photographs and 

would request that all children are in their correct uniform.  

 

 

 



Upcoming Dates 

 

These are the dates we currently have in the school diary for the remainder of this term and next. 

They are subject to change as occasionally we need to amend them to fit in with other schools or 

with external providers. There are also likely to be further invitations from class teachers regarding 

trips and sporting events. 

 

 

Term 1 

28th September 

30th September  

4th October 16:30-19:00 

5th October 15:50-17:30 

11th October 15:00 in the school Hall 

14th October  

Individual photographs 

Rock School Assembly 

Parents consultations 

Parents consultations 

RSE consultation 

Last day of term 

Term 2 

31st October 

1st November  

16th November  

2nd December 

6th December  

7th December 

5th December  

9th December  

14th December  

19th December  

21st December 

Staff training day 

First day of term 

School uniform consultation  

Non-uniform day for Christmas Hampers 

Nursery and Reception Nativity Play  

Year 1/2 Nativity Play 

Year 3/4 Carols around the tree 

Year 5/6 Carols around the tree 

Olympian Dai Greene to deliver Assembly 

Christmas party day 

Last day of term  

Term 3 Begins on Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 

 


